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Coronavirus update from Andrew Bills
1st April 2020

Good afternoon, 

Some good news as we head into April. CS Energy was completely injury-free in March – that 
means zero injuries, first aid treatments or significant safety incidents. 

This is a first since our database began in July 2007. 

This is an outstanding result given we are working hard on business as usual to keep our 
stations operating, and we are managing a response to global pandemic. It’s an achievement 
you all can be proud of. 

Thank you everyone for your efforts – please continue to stay focused on safety as we settle in 
to our new way of working. 

Help us manage our risks 

We know that there are certain groups of people who are at higher risk for COVID-19. 

Federal Government noted on 29 March this includes: 

• People aged over 70

• People aged over 65 with pre-existing conditions

• Indigenous people aged over 50 with pre-existing conditions.

We’re focused on helping you stay as fit and healthy as possible through this pandemic. To help 
us do this, our Health and Safety and People and Culture teams are working to better 
understand the individuals within the higher risk groups and put specific risk controls in place to 
keep you safe. 

As a reminder, please tell your supervisor if you, or someone you’re living with, needs to self-
isolate or are being tested for COVID-19.  

Again, our process is to work with the Health and Safety team to put the right risk controls in 
place.   
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Ongoing border restrictions 
  
You would have noticed last week that Queensland implemented border controls, which were 
updated last night with respect to FIFO workers.  
  
These border controls are in place to inhibit the movement of COVID-19, but not to inhibit the 
critical service provided by CS Energy.  
  
CS Energy has in place processes in relation to the movement of contractors and personnel 
across the Queensland border. If you have any questions, please refer to your local 
procurement contact. 
  
I will be in touch again tomorrow – this time with another video update. Until then, please take 
care. 
 
Andrew Bills 
CEO 

 


